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RE: Center Place Extension 

Dear Ladies & Gentlemen,  

On behalf of the Dundalk Patapsco Neck Historical Society & Museum, I am writing to 

express our strong support for the Center Place Extension.  As you could tell from our letterhead, our 

address is #4 Center Place.  We’re hoping that this road extension could help to re-vitalize our 

historic main street by sheer re-routing of some of the Broening Highway traffic  directly into and 

onto our historic Main Street.  Our small museum and gift shop as well as other businesses and many 

privately owned small businesses could potentially directly benefit.  We encourage this roadway 

extension and welcome the benefit to our community.  

 

   

 

Siceerly, 
 
Joseph A. Stadler 
 

Joseph A. Stadler  

Corresponding Secy & Gift Shop Mgr at the ’Historical Society’ 

 

 

 

CC: Ms Jean Walker (President) 

 


